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Safeguarding Policy Statement 
 

Based on the Gospel teaching, the leadership team wishes to 

state that as a Society all our members are committed to the 

belief that the life of each individual person is precious. We 

affirm that our members and employees are committed to 

ensuring that life will be cherished and nurtured at all times. 

 

In particular we state that each child will be cherished and 

affirmed as a gift from God with inherent rights to dignity and 

bodily integrity which will be respected, nurtured and protected 

by all. 

 

We fully accept the Standards and Guidance Principles laid down 

by the National Board for Safeguarding Children.  All our 

members and employees are bound by the same Standards and 

Guidance Principles. 
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